# ESO 2 TASKS\_MAY 11

# GRAMMAR

Follow this link: https://agendaweb.org/verbs/be-have-intermediate-exercises.html

1. Do these activities: 2, 5, 6, 7, 11

# VOCABULARY

ACTION VERBS

Hit this link: <a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j0x8sGmKyIE">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j0x8sGmKyIE</a>

1. Write down the new vocabulary and study it.

## **READING**

TREKKING IN AUSTRALIA -PDF attached

#### WRITING

YOUR PERFECT HOLIDAY

#### READING TREKKING IN AUSTRALIA

In 1999, Andrew Harper walked 4,637 kilometres across Australia. The walk took 229 days and some of the journey was through hot, dry desert. He had three camels and a dog with him. While Harper was trekking through the desert, the animals walked behind him and they carried the heavy equipment.

It isn't possible to cross the desert in ordinary transport such as a car, jeep or van. Two hundred years ago, people tried taking horses across the Australian desert. The horses needed to drink and many of them died while they were trying to find water. Camels survive well in the desert because they don't need water every day. They drink before their journey and they carry the water inside their bodies. They also get some water from the plants in the desert. The trek wasn't easy, but he loved it. Harper wants other people to experience the Australian desert. Today, he takes tourists there with his camels. The participants sleep outside, cook their meals and help with the camels. It's not the perfect holiday for everybody, but it is an amazing experience.

### ANSWER THE QUESTIONS -Try to provide long answers. Write with your own words.

- 1. What animals did Harper take with him?
- 2. Why does Harper take tourists into the desert?
- 3. What do the tourists do in the desert?
- 4. Why is a camel better than a horse for a trek in the desert?
- 5. The text doesn't say, but why do you think he took a dog with him?